
Amsterdam Seminar Amsterdam, March 2018

with Sensei Ian Aitkenhead, 8th DAN
27 - 28 October 2018

Price 3 sessions: EUR 110,--
High Grade Class EUR   35,--

Venue Dojo Sportcentrum Caland
Eliza van Calcarstraat 2
1068 RR  AMSTERDAM

Schedule Saturday First session 11:00 am to 13:00 pm
Second session 15:00 pm to 17:00 pm

Sunday High Grade Class 11:00 am to 13:00 am
Third session 14:00 pm to 16:00 pm

The Ki-Aikido Development Federation in the Netherlands is delighted to invite you to attend the above
course with Sensei Ian Aitkenhead. Shower facilities are available at the Dojo.

Lunch can be provided at the cafeteria in Sportcentrum Caland on Saturday between the 1st and 2nd
session and on Sunday between the High Grade Class and the 3rd session. 
Costs lunch: EUR 15,-- per day.
Please note that at least 2 weeks before the seminar you will need to make a reservation with us for the lunch.

The Saturday evening social will take place at  "Proeverij De Open Keuken", Laanstraat 31, 1211 HG Hilversum.
The average price for a meal is around EUR 35,--. 

Please let us know asap if you are likely to attend the Seminar and the Saturday evening social so we 
can make the reservation for you at the restaurant.
Please send an email to Mirella Dekker: ki-aikidonl@hotmail.com

The link below is related to the hotel Tulip Inn Media Park Hilversum, Koninginneweg 30, located
in Hilversum. It is from EUR 75,-- per night for 2 adults. Breakfast is not included.
To help you with your reservation of accommodation please send us an email or Book via Booking.com:
The link below is related to the hotel Amrâth Hotel Lapershoek Arenapark, Utrechtseweg 16
in Hilversum. It is from EUR 70,-- per night for 2 adults. Breakfast is not included.
To help you with your reservation of accommodation please send us an email or Book via Booking.com

For further information, please do not hesitate to contact:
Sensei Bennett +31 - (0)6 248 468 45    - willbenn55@gmail.com
Mirella Dekker +31 - (0)6 233 999 51    - ki-aikidonl@hotmail.com

We are all looking forward to seeing and hosting you all here at another wonderful seminar in Holland!

Yours sincerely, Mirella Dekker


